
Chairman’s Report 
 
Frampton Cotterell Over 50’s Computer Group  
 
We currently have 17 attendees on our list but would really need more (if we can get 
a larger number attending it would help to keep our finances going on longer moving 
forward).  
 
Our sessions continue to be well supported by you, our Volunteers, which is 
encouraging for the committee. It is good that we continue to get some support from 
the Parish Council, who set the Group in motion in 2000. We will continue to hold 
our sessions Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday each week as long as we have 
people who wish to attend.. 


